
 

 

Hello Parents and Caregivers, 

 

 

We have made it to the end of term. What a difference a little bit of sport activity makes. 

 

Congratulations to all our students for their efforts in the Cross Country yesterday. They all did 

a remarkable job. Congratulations also goes to the students who will now be representing 

our school at the Zone Cross Country on Thursday 29th April. 

 

Tomorrow is our Easter Hat Parade. Please ensure that you stick to the instructions that went 

out yesterday and that are also in this newsletter. 

 

Next term we will be holding our attendance raffles in week 3, 6 and 9. We thank "Living 

Hope" for their kind donation of the prize for this. Any student who is attending at or above 

92% will go into this raffle. You may ask why 92%? Well this is our target for each of our 

students to be at for 2021; over the next 4 years our percentage expectation will increase.  

 

We hope you have a wonderful Easter and a safe and adventurous break. We look forward 

to seeing you all return on Tuesday 20th April. 
 
 

Cat Boorer 

Principal 

“Vision with action can change the world” 

  KPS Important Dates  
    
  

 Easter Hat Parade      Thursday 1st April  

 Daylight Saving Ends     Sunday 4th April 

 Students Return to School Term 2   Tuesday 20th April  

 Zone Cross Country     Thursday 29th April 

                                

             38 Richmond Street, Kitchener, 2325 

      Phone: 4990 2974               Email: kitchener-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Wednesday 31st March, 2021  There is always a reason to smile! 



 

 

 

Kitchener PS Jam Sale 

$5 each 

120ml Jar 

Please allow 1 - 2 weeks to be available for pick up 

……………………………………………………………………………. 

Kitchener PS Jam Sale 

 

Name:………………………………………………………. 
 

Strawberry         Raspberry 

YEAR 5/2022 Opportunity Class  

Entry Placement Process 
 

• Online Applications Open  

Tues 20th April, 2021 

 
• Online Applications Close  

Friday 7th May , 2021  

(Parents and Carers must apply  

by this date) 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

 

Our school photos were  

taken last Wednesday  

(24th March) and are  

expected back to school  

during Week 3 Term 2. 

 

Term 1 Attendance winners at 92% or higher 

Congratulations to Sophia and Ashlee 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cross Country 



 

 

EASTER HAT PARADE/PICNIC/RAFFLE   

Thursday 1st April ~ School Oval 

 

• Kinder - Year 2 ~ Hat Parade 
Arrive at 10.40  for 10.45am start, exit by 11.30am. 

 

• Year 3 - 6 ~ Hat Parade 
Arrive at 1pm for 1.05pm start, exit by 1.50pm. 

 

 

• Entry is through the double gate on the oval 

• Use the QR code to sign in, this will be located on either side of gate 

• Find a spot around the cones (the students walk on the inside) 

• Please ensure your are social distancing (1.5m) 

• Please monitor your distance during the picnic 

 

If raining Mrs Archbold will direct you. 


